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On March 9th, the Transportation and Economic Development Subcommittee 

recommended approval of the submission of a federal grant application from the 

Department of Transportation to the Federal Motor Carrier Safety Administration in the 

amount of $2,000,000 for the Department’s Over Dimension Permitting System 

Replacement Project.  

 

The project will allow more efficient compliance with size and weight laws and will allow 

trucking companies to purchase permits based on their route, size, and weight. ODOT 

received a previous federal grant for planning costs of this project. This grant application 

would fund procurement of an Information Technology solution for the system. No 

matching funds are required. However, ODOT expects to contribute $3.4 million of Other 

Funds and $2 million of existing federal funds towards this project.  

 

The Transportation and Economic Development Subcommittee recommends approval. 

 


